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Needle Felting 

Workshop 

Ruth Olbert, local businesswoman 

and API Trustee, led a Needle 

Felting Workshop at SUNY ESFôs 

Adirondack Interpretive Center in 

Newcomb on April 28th, 2018.  

This API sponsored event was 

attended by 22 people, who came as 

far away as Latham and Glens 

Falls, as well as, from the 

community.  Pictures from the 

workshop show Ruth, standing, 

leading the gathering. Remarked 

one participant, ñIt was a blastò! 
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